
SECOND GRADE
Miss Deason’s

What We’re Up To:

A Message From Miss Deason:

Language Arts: We will wrap up language 
arts by reading an informational text 
about rocks, learning about 
abbreviations, and working on a reader’s 
theater activity.
Math: Our last chapter focuses on equal 
shares.  We will be dividing groups and 
shapes into equal shares and naming 
those fractional parts.
Religion: We will be learning about the 
church year, how we can pray like Jesus, and 
how we can share the good news.
Science: To go along with language arts, 
we are learning about rocks and minerals, 
fossils, erosion, and weathering. We will 
also be learning about the ways we use 
and can conserve these resources.

I am so thankful for the in-person learning we have been able to do 
this year!  Thank you for doing your part in helping this year be a 
success!

MAY

Upcoming Dates:
● May 7th: No School

● May 28th: Last Day of 

School!


